
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
Board Meeting August 29, 2018 

 
Board of Directors: 
President, Rick Sochon N1OV 
Vice President, Pat Masterson KE2LJ 
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU 
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ 
Program Director, Jim Key KI4TMX 
 
 
 
Rick Sochon, President, called the meeting to order at 2:30 PM. 
Rick stated that the Golf Cart Parade, held the first Saturday in December, will not have a 
theme this year and there will be no Winter Fest following the parade.  Hot chocolate and 
cookies will be available.  Only one prize per car in the Individual and Group categories can be 
won.  A representative from Wawa and Aldi will be judges this year.  A raffle will also be held. 
 
Program for the general meeting:  Mr. Dennis Esterow KM4WMC arranged for a member of 
the Coast Guard to speak at our September meeting.  
 
New Business:  The Board voted not to purchase a brick at the Veterans Memorial.  It was felt 
that the purpose is to honor the veterans not clubs. 
The SCCARC Bylaws need to be updated.  In the past Mr. Dave Schierenbeck N8DDS has kept 
this information current.   Mr. Doug Gatchell K4DGG and Mr. Dave Schierenbeck will work 
together to update the Bylaws and present their work to the Board for approval. 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS:  The Board encourages all members to use the sign in sheet located in the 
SCCARC room. 
 
Meeting closed at 3:18 PM  
 
 


